
Town of Lawrence  
Town Board Meeting  

Town Hall 2400 Shady Court, De Pere WI 54115 
Monday, March 23, 2020 

Regular Meeting at 6:30 P.M. 
 

 
 
 
 

THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 
 

IT WILL BE TENTATIVELY RESCHEDULED TO 
MONDAY MARCH 30TH, 2020 AT 6:30PM 

 
 

 
 
      

Patrick Wetzel for Dr. Lanny J. Tibaldo 
Posted at the following on March 20, 2020  
 
Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 
Posted to the Town Website 
Notice to News Media 
 
 
 
NOTE: Any person wishing to attend this meeting who, because of disability requires special accommodations, 
should contact Town Clerk-Treasurer Cindy Kocken, at 920-347-3719 at least 2 business days in advance so 
that arrangements can be made. 

 


